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October 15th, 2021 
 
 
RE: Support of Chick-fil-A  
 
 
Dear City of Mansfield, 
 
 
Ashton Dallas Residential is in support of the proposed Chick-fil-A on Debbie Lane. Ashton Dallas Residential believes  
Chick-fil-A would be a great neighbor and would be an excellent addition to the developing community. It is our belief that 
the addition of Chick-fil-A will only benefit the intersection at Debbie Lane and the surrounding community.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashton Dallas Residential  
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